
City Council Announcements
December 3, 2024

Feedback needed: 
CAN staff is updating the policies for the city's Housing Stability programs. While 
those are being updated, the Administration has suggested allowing a deferment 
of loan payments for two homeowners due to economic hardship conditions. The 
deferment would last for 6 months or until the new policy statements can be 
considered by the Council early next year. 

 Is the Council supportive of allowing deferment in this specific instance? 


